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FGE Annual Meeting
The FGE Annual Meeting was held on June 7th. 
Photos from that event are shown at the end of this 
Newsletter. 

FGE Directors and Officers
In June we conducted an election of Directors who 
will sit on the FGE Board of Diretors and decide 
how to spend your annual homeowner’s dues. The 
Five new official Directors for FY14-15 are Tim 
Barry, Jim Mackanic, Jean Shuler, Irv Stowers, 
and James Wang. The other candidates (George 
Farquar, Wayne Miller, Enda Sterne, and Paul 
Thompson) are always invited to attend all Board 
meetings as non-voting members of the Board.
During the first Board meeting in July the Directors 
elected Jean Shuler as President, Jim Mackanic as 
Vice-President and as Secretary, and Jim Wang as 
Treasurer. 

FGE Water Bill
Good news - the FGE water bill has so far been less 
than half of last years bill. 

National Night Out

The introduction of National Night Out (NNO), 
“America’s Night Out Against Crime”, in 1984 be-
gan an effort to promote involvement in crime pre-
vention activities, police-community partnerships, 
neighborhood camaraderie and send a message to 
criminals letting them know that neighborhoods 
are organized and fighting back. The National As-
sociation of Town Watch (NATW) - National Night 
Out program culminates annually, on the first Tues-
day of August.
FGE will participate in NNO, on Tuesday Aug 5th 

starting at 7:00 pm. The gathering with represen-
tatives from Livermore-Pleasanton Fire Dept and 
Livermore Police Dept will be at the east end of 
Creek Road. FGE will supply food and drinks.

Update Your Numbers
If your phone or email have changed recently - 
please contact one of the Board members. 

Garden Work Party
Garden Work Parties are planned for 
the second Saturday of each month at 
8:30  am. Volunteers should meet at 
the tennis court. The next work par-

ties are planned for August 9 and September 13.

August & September Board Meetings
The next Board of Director’s meeting will be on 
Monday August 18th, 7:00 pm at Jim Mackanic’s 
home, 1755 Creek Road.
The following Board of Director’s meeting will be 
on Monday September 22nd, 7:00 pm at the George 
Farquar’s home, 1951 Creek Road.




